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Thursday 12th March, 2020

ITEM NO. 50

Public Lighting Rivervalley

Question:  Councillor D. Mulligan 

“To ask the Chief Executive for an update on street light upgrades or 
scheduled maintenance, due to ongoing issues in the Swords area, 
particularly Rivervalley?”

Reply: 

Most of the street lighting in Rivervalley has been converted to LED over 
the last 2 years. Night patrols are carried out every 2 weeks in the Swords 
area with follow up repairs on recorded outages. 


